
Irvine Unified is one of the highest performing districts in California. However, we are also one of the lowest funded
districts in California and the lowest funded in Orange County. 

Annual donations are a major component of how our PTA organization supports Portola Springs Elementary’s continued
success. Portola Springs PTA serves to bridge the gap between available resources and what our students and

educators need to thrive. Without your generous donations, many of our programs would be impossible. 

W H E R E
Brainstorm K-6   Field Trips/Assemblies  

Welcome Back to School   Trunk or Treat   Ice Skating Night   
Winter Event   Spring Event   Jog-a-thon

Teacher Classroom Supplies    Playground Recess Supplies   
Testing Supplies    Library Books    

Grizzly Grind     Reflections    PBIS     Pacers Club
Tournament of Champions    Irvine Junior Games    

Sunshine Committee   Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week  
Volunteer Appreciation    Newsletters

Accounting/Tax Preparation   Banking Fees    Renewals 

ANNUAL FUND 2024/2025

DO MY DOLLARS GO?

STUDENT PROGRAMS:

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT:

Thank you for your

support!https://portolaspringspta.org/
DONATE NOW AT:

**Portola Springs PTA is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, eligible to receive 
tax-deductible charitable contributions (EIN: 90-1043145).** 

WE NEED YOU!

ENRICHMENT PROGRAMS:

FAMILY COMMUNITY EVENTS:

IN THE CLASSROOM:

OPERATING EXPENSES

Our goal is 100% participation. 
Donations in any amount are welcome!

YOUR CONTRIBUTION IS COMPLETELY VOLUNTARY & GREATLY APPRECIATED.

Girls Talk    Guys Talk    

*These are estimated amounts
 based on a tentative budget 


